
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Date:  12-21-2021 

To:  Nichiha Customers 

From:  Jason Monday, VP Sales and Marketing 

 Michael Russo, Commercial Sales Director 

Re:  Price Increase for Nichiha Commercial Products (Architectural Wall Panels) and metal 

accessories 

Dear Valued Customer:  

Due to the recent raw material environment with availability challenges and global freight 

challenges Nichiha USA will implement a price increase, effective February 14th, 2022 

between 9.5% - 11% on AWP panels, hardware and trim components. 

All orders received on or after February 14th, 2022 will be invoiced at the new pricing level. 

Price pages reflecting these changes will be available by 1-24-2022.  

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact your account manager. Thank you for your continued support and business.  

 

NOTE: Nichiha establishes prices based on: competitive prices of fiber cement siding, 

freight costs, and other considerations.    Product information can be found on our 

website at: WWW.Nichiha.com 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 

http://www.nichiha.com/

